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I am opposed to this bill. The ability to submit mail in ballots has made my voting 

choices better informed, enabled me to vote consistently in every election, and I 

firmly believe that we should do everything possible to encourage maximum voting 

participation. The vote by mail system in Oregon is one of the best things we have. 

Removing mail-in ballots is a step backwards. 


